
Good afternoon –  
 
Due to the impending winter storm, the Department of Public Utilities’ is postponing the Zoom 
conference meeting originally scheduled  for December 16, 2020 in DPU 19-07: Investigation by the 
Department of Public Utilities on its own Motion into Initiatives to Promote and Protect Consumer 
Interests in the Retail Electric Competitive Supply Market. The Department will instead hold this meeting 
on January 7, 2021. The Department will provide additional information to stakeholders prior to the 
meeting. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Greggory Wade 
Counsel/Hearing Officer, Legal Division 
Department of Public Utilities 
One South Station 
Boston, MA  02110 
 


